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Confidential Teacher Recommendation 

Rising Kindergarteners 

2024-2025 
 

Student Name: Current Grade: PreK 4 

PreSchool Name: Dates Attended: 

 
The above-named student is applying for kindergarten admission to St. Catherine of Siena Catholic School for 
the 2024-2025 school year. Your assistance is requested in completing this form, which will enable us to fully 
evaluate this student for admission. The evaluation will be kept confidential and will be used solely for the 
purpose of our admissions process. Thank you for your help and timely response.  
 

Teacher’s name: Date completed: 

Completed by if different: Contact number:  

Email: May we contact you?   Yes or No 
 

 Always Sometimes Never Comments 

Enjoys listening to stories     

Stays focused on an activity for 10 minutes      

Follows directions     

Responds positively to authority      

Is able to verbally express needs and wants     

Can count to 15 or above     

Matches quantity to numbers (1-5)     

Has a positive attitude about school     

Takes care of physical needs     

Gets along with peers     

Parents participate in their child’s education      
 

Fine & Gross Motor Skills (circle one) 

Fine Motor Above average Average Below Average 

Gross Motor Above average Average Below Average 

Speech Above average Average Below Average 
 

Please provide any additional comments that would help us evaluate this student: 
 
 
 

 

In your opinion, would you recommend this student for kindergarten? (circle one)   

 
Very strongly recommend  

 

 
Confidently recommend 

 
Recommend with reservations 

 
Do not recommend  

 

Please mail the completed form to: 
Admissions, St. Catherine of Siena Catholic School, 520 West Holding Ave., Wake Forest, NC 27587 

Email to: ipesa@scswf.org or Fax to 919-570-0071 

mailto:ipesa@scswf.org

